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As at August 8th, 2024 

 

 

Following decisions made at the 2024 Annual General Meeting of the association 
held in Weymouth, Dorset, on 19th April, 2024, the British Friends of Vanuatu 
and the British Friends of Vanuatu Charitable Trust are to be wound up with 
effect from 31st December, 2024. 

Thereafter, in accordance with the decision of the Weymouth AGM, once all 
financial obligations have been met, the balance of charitable funds will be 
donated to the Wilkins Family Foundation – an Australian educational charity 
operating in Vanuatu.  

Full details of the proposed changes have been reported to the membership in 
the association newsletter, Nabanga, and further details will be reported in the 
final two issues of the newsletter distributed to the membership in October 2024 
and January 2025. 

Accordingly, no further national meetings of the BFoV will be organised by the 
association prior to closure on 31st December, 2024.   

The British Friends of Vanuatu was founded in 1986. 


